NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING
June 26, 2018

Please take Notice that the Regular Scheduled Meeting on July 3, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. has been canceled.  The next Regular Meeting will be held on August 7, 2018 at 6:30p.m.  
The Public is invited to attend all meetings held by the Sharpsburg Board of Commissioners.
